
Pfizer Inc 
Environmental, Health & Safety 
Timothy L. Popp 
7000 Portage Road 
Kalamazoo, MI 49001-0199 
Tel (269) 833-9364 Fax (269) 833-9400 
Email timothy.l.popp@pfizer.com 

October 16, 2012 

Ms. Toye Simmons 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III 

Nuclear Materials Licensing Section 

2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 

Lisle, IL 60532-4352 


Dear Ms. Simmons: 

In accordance with our recent telephone conversation regarding Pharmacia & Upjohn 
Company LLC's request dated September 24,2012 to amend its NRC byproduct 
material license 21-00182-03, this letter confirms that only radioactive fixed gauges 
were ever used at the 2605 East Kilgore Road location. All fixed gauges have been 
removed from this location and properly transferred or disposed of in accordance with 
the applicable regulations. Historical routine contamination leak test results of the fixed 
gauges possessed at this location confirm that none of these fixed gauges leaked or 
caused the facility to be contaminated. 

Please feel free to contact me should you require any additional information in order to 
remove this location from the license. 

Sincerely, 

-rt--c4 til trr 
Timothy Qopp 

Radiation Safety Officer 
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